

Security Council

Distr. GENERAL

S/23069 25 September 1991

ORIGINAL: ENGLISH

LETTER DATED 24 SEPTEMBER 1991 FROM THE PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE ## YUGOSLAVIA TO THE UNITED NATIONS ADDRESSED TO THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL.

In my capacity as Permanent. Representative of Yugoslavia to the United Nations I have the nonour to inform you that my Government welcomes the decision that has been taken, at the initiative of Belgium, France and the United Kingdom of Great Britain and Northern Ireland, to call a meeting of the Security Council to discuss the situation in Yugoslavia.

The Federal Secretary for Fcreign Affairs of Yugoslavia, H.E. Mr. Budimir Loncar, wishes himself to participate in that meeting and would be grateful if the Council could agree to that.

I am hopeful that the Security Council will be able to adopt a resolution at that meeting which would contribute to the current efforts to bring peace to all Yugoslavs.

I would be grateful if you could arrange for this letter to be circulated to all members of the Security Council,

(Signed) Darko SILOVIC

Ambassador

Permanent Representative of
Yugoslavia to the United Nations

سسما